
IEEE New Zealand Central Section 2020 Treasurer Report 
Yi Mei 
 
Summary 
The finance is healthy. In 2020, we received two big incentive support from the HQ ($3509 
in March and $6337 in July). Regarding the expenses, in addition to the common IEEE 
membership grants, we have the following major expenses: 

• IEEE Postgraduate Symposium (about $1000) 
• IEEE YP event for 2019 (organised by Steven, about $1000) 
• IEEE Joint Breakfast event (organised by Murray, about $250) 
• IEEE YP event 2020 (organised by Bach, about $300) 

 
The opening balance in Jan 2020: $14025.92 
The current balance: $19962.37 
Profit/Loss: $19962.37-$14025.92 = $5936.45 
 
No major pending income/expense for now. 
 



 



 


